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Postgraduate School moves to its own premises
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Last week the Ss Cyril and Methodius Postgraduate and Doctorate School of the Russian Orthodox
Church moved from the Department for External Church Relations to the Chernigov Patriarchal
Metochion.

The three-storey building houses lecture rooms and administrative premises. Students in holy orders will
take part in divine services at the Church of St. John the Baptist.

On 8 November 2010, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, rector of the School and of the Chernigov
Patriarchal Metochion presided at the conference at which School's work in the future was discussed.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/56462/
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